W.P.D.R.A.
WONGA PARK DISTRICT RESIDENTS’ ASSOCIATION

Minutes of General Meeting held on 11-12-1981 at ANl correspondence addressed 1o the

the Community Cottage at 8.20 p.m. Secretery,
c/o Post Office, Wonga Park 3136.

The Chairman, Mr. J. Upton, welcomed 8 members and Cr. A. Smith.

Apologies were received from Mr. J. Kenwright, Mrs. P. Fallon and Mrs. D. Goodwin.
Mimutes of previous meeting were distributed and read.
Moved for acceptance by Mr. R. Hodgson, seconded by Mrs. J. Aird, carried.

Business arising from minutes:

Hartley Road track has been cleared by Council.

150 years anniverary celebration of settlement in Victoria meeting held in Lilydale
was attended by Mr. J. Upton. Suggestéd project... Sculpture, restore old Council
Offices or Rotunda.

Kellybrook application for tourist licence still being considered.

Correspondence: Inwards:

Mr. P. Milton M.H.R. report to Latrobe Electorate.

Reply from Lillydale Council re condition of graded roads.

Outwards: ° Request for improved condition of graded roads to Lillydale Council.
Treasurer's Report:

Credit Balance of $105-60.

Moved for acceptance by Mrs. L. Hickling, seconded by Mr. C. Lloyd... carried.

Councillor A. Smith's Report:

Cr. Smithreported on Local Drainage Scheme for Northern side of Jumping Creek Rd.,
including St. Denys Cres. and T0ppinés Rd. to alter the flow of water from west to South.
Local Football club have applied for lease of lower oval and club rooms for next 10 years.
Lillydale council have issued a commiftee of management handbook for release soon.

State government have served notices to owners re purchase of land along the Yarra Riv. -
Mr. A. Aird moved that this association write to the Lillydale Council to express our
concern that the name of Wonga Park may be lost in the proposed extension of the
Warrandyte National Park to include the river frontages: of'Yarra Brae"and''Stan Brae".
Therefore we are to suggest that the name of '"Wonga Park" be included in the naming of

the new park. Seconded by L. Hickling..... carried. Copy to be sent to local State M.P.

Park Management Committee report: Mr. J. Upton reported that copies of their meeting*-
are to be sent to local councillors and that the B.M.X. track and toilet block are

high on the prioritories
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General Business:

Mrs. J. Aird reported that a street light is to be erected outside the Gommun1ty
cottage and gravel to be put in parking bay oppisite the Cottage. These requests were

were made by the Community Cottage group.

Lillydale council was to eongratulated for the good service in the mowing of the f

grass area in the playground area in St. Denys Cres.

Next meeting to be held 2nd. Friday in February, 1982.
Meeting closed 10-15 p.m.




